From: Miller, Hugh

Sent: 29 June 2017 09:31

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application Number 2017/2646/P - Objection

Please redact and add to TRIM.

Hugh Miller
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2624

From: Young, Tony

Sent: 28 June 2017.19:
To: Miller, Hug
Subject: FW: Application Number 2017/2646/P

Hi Hugh
An email for your attention please.

Thanks
Tony

----- Original Message-----

From: Maocic [
Sent: 28 June :

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Application Number 2017/2646/P

Dear Hugh Miller,
| am contacting you with regard to the planning application for a 2-storey extension at 5 Bacons
Lane, N6 6BL.

| was unable to find the application on the Camden web site and have therefore not been able to
access the plans however it is only a few years ago that the house and annex was redeveloped
and upgraded causing a considerable change to the outlook from The Old Hall the adjacent Grade
2 listed build which overlooks the property.

A new two storey extension creating a separate dwelling house will seriously change the sky line
and dominate the rural out look.

Bacons Lane is a private road which is already very congested even though access is only for
residents. An additional house will further exacerbate the situation. Access to my garden gate
which is adjacent to the proposed development is already frequently obstructed.

The houses numbers 1 - 4 Bacons Lane are covered by a covenant preventing them from being
above a single storey | see no reason why an exception should be made for number 5 thus
changing the character of the conservation area.

Your sincerely,
Maggie Gilliam.






